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Australia Post, for a fee either absorbed by the Govt or passed onto the customer along with
authorized Shipping brokers etc. should be charged with the job of charging GST on applicable
low value S imports, the same way that the Shipping Brokers do now for Businesses. No goods
should be allowed to leave their premises without the GST being paid by the customer/importer.

Involving overseas retailers is nonsense. It is our tax issue not theirs.
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